
WHAT DOES THIS MEAN FOR ME? 

As a local resident, worker and 

stakeholder of the precinct, you will 

experience short-term disruptions 

during these works such as traffic 

delays, road closures and detours, 

as well as construction related noise 

impacts.

The Corporation is committed to 

ensuring customer access for all 

precinct stakeholders, and access to 

residences remains during the 

works. We will work closely with all 

stakeholders to minimise the 

impacts of these works and provide 

regular project updates.

MORE INFORMATION

Stay informed with the latest 

updates on the Grey Street 

Improvement works at:

southbankcorporation.com.au/projects

planning@south-bank.net.au

07 3867 2078 during business hours

WORKS WILL INVOLVE 

• upgrading roadway and footpath 

lighting. 

• installation of additional CCTV 

along the street. 

• upgrading footpaths to remove trip 

hazards and damaged tree grates, 

as well as relevelling of uneven 

surfaces. 

• planting new and rehabilitating 

street trees and pergola vines. 

• installing uplights within centre 

road median. 

• planting new sub-tropical plants 

along the road median. 

ANTICIPATED PROJECT TIMING 

To avoid major disruptions, the 

works will be delivered in stages. 

More information about the 

construction program for each stage 

will be available online as the works 

schedule is finalised. 

• Mid-April 2023: Construction works 

to start (Stage 1) 

• Late July 2023: Construction to be 

complete (Stage 4)

South Bank Corporation is making important safety improvements to 
Grey Street (between Vulture Street and Russell Street) that will 
benefit pedestrians and motorists with upgrades to footpaths, centre 
road median crossings, lighting and landscaping.

PROPOSED PROJECT PLAN
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Scan to stay up 
to date on the 
improvement 

works.

Artist impression of an indicative outcome. 

http://www.southbankcorporation.com.au/projects
mailto:planning@south-bank.net.au


Precinct Sustainability is important to 

South Bank as we work towards 

transitioning to a circular economy. 

South Bank has recently joined Earth 

Check, a world leading certification 

program for sustainable destinations. 

Did you know? The Corporation in 

2022 launched its Organics Waste 

Management Plan for the precinct. A 

key initiative of this plan is to help 

divert organic waste from our retail 

general waste streams. The 

Corporation in late 2022 invested in 

organic waste bins for Little Stanley 

Street, River Quay, Riverside Terrace 

and Plaza retail tenancies and 

continues to manage and monitor 

organic waste disposal and collection 

in the precinct. Stay informed at: 

www.southbankcorporation.com.au

The Department of Transport, under the Active Transport Investment 

Program is funding preliminary design works for a bi-directional 

bikeway on Grey Street. 

This design work supports the long-term vision idea for Grey Street to make 

cycling and walking safer, slow traffic and make Grey Street cool and green. 

Design will commence in mid-2023. The community will have the opportunity 

to have their say on the preliminary design. For more information visit: 

www.southbankcorporation.com.au/projects 

(This work will guide planning of a functional bikeway design. There is no 

commitment to deliver the bikeway project).

Grey Street Bikeway Preliminary Design
May 2023 – May 2024
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Other Precinct news

Sign up today for your eatSouthBank 

Locals card and join our foodie 

paradise! Be rewarded for being a 

local and access special offers, deals 

and promotions at participating South 

Bank restaurants. If you don't already 

have a Locals card, you can collect 

one from the South Bank Visitor 

Information Centre today. Find out 

more at: 

www.eatsouthbank.com.au/locals

SUSTAINABILITY UPDATE:

LOCAL REWARDS!

Future South Bank Master Plan 

Consultation has now closed on the Future South Bank draft master 

plan. Over the past few months, the Corporation has consulted with 

the community on the plan. 

All feedback and submissions will now be reviewed and considered by the 

master plan team along with the Corporation Board to prepare the Final 

Master Plan for consideration by the Queensland Government in late 2023. 

Visit www.futuresouthbank.com.au to sign up for future updates. 


